
18th March 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

A message to all Year 1 Parents

I am writing to inform parents of an incident that happened in school today. This morning Miss Croucher suffered a
medical emergency outside the Year 1 classrooms. An ambulance attended the school and took her to hospital.

This occurred during teaching time so the majority of pupils were inside their classrooms. Whilst every effort was made to
shield children from anything potentially distressing, I cannot rule out the possibility that some children may have
witnessed staff and paramedics caring for our colleague. I have spoken to both Year 1 classes this afternoon to praise
them on their exceptional behaviour during the response period and reassure them that Miss Croucher is in the safe
hands of medical professionals.

The intention of this letter is simply to let you know so you are able to respond to any queries your child may have this
evening.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mathew Currie
Headteacher


